
ATTENTION CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD RESIDENTS!
Effective Monday, February 1, 2021, visitor parking permits

will no longer be available at the West Hollywood Sheriff

Station. Visitor permits may acquired at the Kings Road

Garage or online through the City’s Permit-by-Plate self-

service portal. 

For more information about the Permit-by-Plate system, visit

www.weho.org/parking.

Parking Services - (323) 848-6578 - ParkingServices@weho.org


